
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future events 

For details of our future events, please like our Facebook page - Friends of West Lynn School 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The Friends of West Lynn School 

 Autumn Term Newsletter 2023 

 

Who are the Friends? 
The Friends of West Lynn Primary School are a friendly group of parents and staff who enjoy raising funds and 
putting on events for the children to enjoy. We hold themed discos, bingos, Christmas Fayres, cinema clubs and 
much more! We also provide refreshments at sports days and school events. The money raised from these 
events goes towards providing the children with fun events, prizes, gifts and equipment for them to enjoy.  

If you would like to be involved with the Friends of West Lynn Primary and help out with events or have any ideas 
of things we could do, please email friends@westlynnprimary.co.uk or join us at one of our meetings.  
Claire Norris (Chair), Gail Scott (Treasurer) and Dawn Ames (Secretary) 
 

 

Update from last year 

Fundraising continued although not so many events were organised.  These included: 

Three Bingo events which were great successes. 
A Christmas Fayre, and we were delighted that Santa managed to fit us into his busy schedule. 
Themed Cinema Clubs which were enjoyed by the children, 

 
This enabled us to: 

Provide Coronation party food and games which were enjoyed by all.  
Give an Easter Egg to every child. 
Provide a water bottle and a book bag for the new EYFS pupils.  
Give the year 6 Leavers a fabulous send off at the Leavers’ BBQ, providing them with a Leavers’ book 

and gave them each a lovely gift to remember us by.  
Purchase new books for the school library. 
Provide a clock for the school playground. 

And much more 

Halloween Disco  
Tuesday 31st October 

 

EYFS and KS1 - 4pm – 5pm 

KS2 - 5.15pm – 6.15pm  

£2.50 per child (on parent pay) 
 

Christmas  

Cinema Club 

Thursday  

14th December 

 

£2 per child 

 (on parent pay  

mid November) 

Refreshments  

included  

Christmas Fayre  
Saturday 2nd December 

1pm – 3pm  

Come and join us for some 

festive fun. There will be 

lots of lovely stalls and fun 

games.  
 

 

If you would like a stall at 

the fayre, please email 

friends@westlynnprimary.c

o.uk  
 

 

Christmas Bingo  
Monday 27th November  

 

 

Doors open 6pm 

Eyes down at 7pm  


